Andrew Mayo. Department Supervisor

May 1, 2017

Dear Parents,

Thank you for your continued support of the Inter-Elementary Music Festival; we look forward to
seeing you at the Bushnell Center for the Performing Arts on May 25, 2017. With nearly 300

students performing, | anticipate an exciting musical experience for students, family and friends.

The IMPORTANT INFORMATION on the attached page (green) details the times and procedures to
be followed on Festival Day, May 25.

Bristow Middle School's Bows will be performing in the courtyard (weather permitting) as you enter
the Bushnell. This outstanding ensemble is directed by Ms. Mary McSweeney.

On behalf of the Department of Fine and Performing Arts, thank you for your continued support of
the Arts. We look forward to a truly spectacular evening of music as we celebrate Inter-El 2017.

Sincerely,

Andrew Mayo
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